
UPDATE 
Tuesday, February 9, 2021 
Dear Saint Anthony’s Family, 
 
Please read Brother David’s February Newsletter ​here​. 
 
COVID Questionnaire​ - Next Questionnaire is due February 15 
COVID INFORMATION:  

● Check your emails each day, as things are constantly changing. 
● If your child is quarantined, your other children who attend Saint Anthony’s may come to school. 
● Even if your child gets tested and the results are negative, per Suffolk County Health Officials they may not 

return to school until their quarantine is over 
 
I URGE YOU TO KEEP YOUR CHILD HOME IF THEY FEEL ILL,  WE DO NOT WANT TO SPREAD THE 
VIRUS. 
 
***​Effective immediately, any student who received a COVID-19 diagnosis after their last physical must 
complete the COVID-19 Clearance Form and receive a doctor's clearance note before participating in or 
returning to athletics.  The COVID Clearance Form can be found on the Saint Anthony's website under 
Athletics. 

 
ACADEMIC EVENTS:   

● The following document contains important information about AP Exams​: ​AP Exams  
● Parents please continue to check the Portals to see how your child is doing. 
● Juniors and Junior Parents/Guardians​: Please visit the College Center Site to view the ​Junior College Process 

Presentation. 
 

RELIGIOUS ACTIVITIES/SERVICE: 
CAMPUS MINISTRIES RESOURCE PAGE:​ ​https://www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-resources/ 

● Daily School Liturgies are at 7:30 AM Monday, Wednesday and Friday, and at 2:40PM Tuesday, Thursday 
● Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament takes place every Tuesday in the Chapel as well as opportunity to receive the 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
● Freshmen, Sophomore and Senior Retreats continue to go very well, Juniors will begin soon 
● Father Michael is doing a weekly reflection that can be found on the Campus Ministry page.  

https://www.stanthonyshs.org/chaplains-corner/ 
● Live Stream Weekly Mass:  

○ Father Mike at Christ the King: ​https://vimeo.com/petersboat 
○ Father Irinel at St. Elizabeth’s:​ https://stelizabeth.org/ 

 
ADMISSIONS: 

● If you have an 8th Grader and wish to apply for the Class of 2025, visit the Admissions Page: 
www.stanthonyshs.org/applying-to-saint-anthonys 

 
ATHLETICS / EXTRA CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES 

● The Fall Play “Curtain Call For Clifford” is here for you to watch and enjoy! ​https://youtu.be/7wez9IZOoYs 
 
The Winter Sports Season has started and YES we will be able to have High contact sports. Mr. Minucci has sent out 
information regarding practices, tryouts etc. Be sure to check the Friar Athletic website. 
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FEBRUARY IS BLACK HISTORY MONTH:​  Many Displays and Activities will highlight the Contributions of People of 
Color and what we can learn from our Past, while making our World Better Today and continuing to Provide  Concrete 
Opportunities to Make Our Future a Better Place for All. 

 
DEVELOPMENT/ALUMNI EVENTS: 
We have recently embarked on a $500,000 initiative to raise the necessary funds for the Susan and Gerald O’Shea ​Innovation 
Center​. 
To help or for further information, please contact Mr. Don Corrao, The Director of Development, he can be reached at 
dcorrao@stanthonyshs.org​ or (631) 271-2020 ext. 284. 

● Padre Pio Fund:  $627,482 
● Capital Campaign ~Susan & Gerald O’Shea Innovation Center: $261,527 
● Friar Nation Fund:  $160,559 
● Capital Campaign ~ Our Lady of the Angels Chapel:  $51,266 
● Capital Campaign ~ Richie Reichert'70 Athletic Complex:  $20,675 
● Legacy & Memorial Bricks $1,500 
● Capital Campaign: Business & Entrepreneurship Center: $20,000 
● The Dr. Peter Clark Endowed Scholarship Fund was established by the Clark Family. Dr. Clark was revered by his 

students and greatly respected and admired by everyone who knew him. If you would like to contribute to the 
Scholarship Fund kindly contact Mr. Don Corrao, Director of Development at 631-271-2020 extension 284 or email 
him at ​dcorrao@stanthonyshs.org​. Please know that we are seeking testimonials about Dr. Clark from everyone who 
supports the Scholarship Fund. 

● Planning meetings continue for the establishment of the new Saint Anthony's Business & Entrepreneurship Center. 
 
 ​FINAL THOUGHTS: 
As we look forward to the Mid-Winter Break, I ask that all be cautious if you have travel plans and please follow all of the 
protocols set by the CDC and New York State. If you have any questions about these protocols I ask you to contact our Covid 
Response Director, Mr. Ed Modica: emodica@stanthonyshs.org 
 
In Saint Anthony, Our Patron, 
Brother David Anthony Migliorino, OSF 
Principal 
brdavid@stanthonyshs.org 
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